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Tweens will create one-of-a-kind costumes at a free North Olympic Library System (NOLS) 

event. Re-Use Costume Design for Tweens will take place at the Port Angeles Main Library, 

2210 S. Peabody St., on Thursday, July 25, from 3:30 p.m. to 5 p.m. 

 

Arts educator Marva Holmes will lead kids in grades 4 to 7 through the costume design process 

to teach them how to research, create thumbnail designs, renderings and patterns. Participants 

will use recycled materials such as cardboard, packaging, and file folders to make and decorate 

their costumes. All materials are provided. 

 

About the Summer Reading Program  

This event is part of the “Read, Renew, Repeat” Summer Reading Program, happening now 

through August 24. Sign up for a Reading Challenge, earn a T-shirt, win prizes and participate in 

fun events.  

 

For more information about the Summer Reading Program, visit nols.org/srp, call 360-417-8500 

or email discover@nols.org. The Summer Reading Program is generously supported by Friends 

of the Library groups at all four NOLS branches.  
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Tweens to design costumes during a free North Olympic Library System event. 
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